
From: O"Malley Vincent
To: Phelan Sarah-Jane
Cc: Nea Christian
Subject: RE: Re. Castleconnor West Bridge (SO-N59-018.30), Co. Sligo
Date: Tuesday 10 November 2020 17:39:41

Sarah-Jane,
Having reviewed the content of the email and attachments from Atkins, I accept the reasoned
determination as set out below.
Sincerely
Vincent O’Malley
 
 

From: Phelan Sarah-Jane < > 
Sent: Tuesday 10 November 2020 10:21
To: O'Malley Vincent >
Cc: Nea Christian < >
Subject: FW: Re. Castleconnor West Bridge (SO-N59-018.30), Co. Sligo
 
Vincent,
 
Having reviewed Paul’s email below in conjunction with the full method statement for the
proposed works, and having regard to the presence of a buffer distance to the nearest European
site, I recommend that the following reasoned determination can be made:
 
“Having performed screening for Appropriate Assessment in respect of the proposed reactive

maintenance works detailed in the email received from Paul O’Donoghue dated the 5th of
November 2020, and entitled ‘Re. Castleconnor West Bridge (SO-N59-018.30), Co. Sligo’, I accept
the recommendations of Atkins that the proposed reactive maintenance works, individually or in
combination with other plans or projects, would not be likely to have a significant effect on any
European site in view of the best scientific knowledge and the site’s conservation objectives. I
determine that an Appropriate Assessment of these proposed works is not required, as it can be
excluded on the basis of objective scientific information following the screening done that the
proposed works, individually or in combination with other plans or projects, will have a significant
effect on any European site.”
 
Kind regards,
 
Sarah-Jane  
 
 
 
 

From: O'Donoghue, Paul  
Sent: Thursday 5 November 2020 20:45
To: Nea Christian <
Cc: O'Malley Vincent ; Phelan Sarah-Jane 



Subject: Re. Castleconnor West Bridge (SO-N59-018.30), Co. Sligo
 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of TII. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and are sure that the content is safe.

Christian
 
Re. Castleconnor West Bridge (SO-N59-018.30), Co. Sligo
 
Please find attached an AA Screening of proposed works at Castleconnor West Bridge (SO-
N59-018.30), Co. Sligo. The works are to be done in the dry. I have included detailed
descriptions of how this would be done. Don’t hesitate to give me a call though if you have
any questions.

Regards
 
Paul
 
Paul O’ Donoghue BSc PhD CEnV MCIEEM
Principal Ecologist 
Ireland
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Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.


